
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 
February 23, 2016 

 
 

 
Members Present:  Jim Gorton, Ray Bonney, Sean McDonald, Bob Schroeder, Richard Bairam 
Absent :  Jim Levesque 
Also: Jim Donison, Asst. DPW Director/Engineer 
 
The meeting began at 6:40.  The Committee went over minutes from last meeting.  Bob motioned to 
accept the minutes as presented, second by Ray.  All in favor. 
 
The Committee went over the spread sheet for January.  The recycling rates for disposal have gone up to 
$47.50.  It is still considerably less than the $67 we pay for trash.  Recycling numbers have dropped but 
generally during this time (after the holidays, before February vacation) we are slow.  Then everything 
picks up. 
 
Jim Donison was here to meet the Committee and to discuss the master plan.  The Committee talked 
about the need for additional vehicle storage and the need of a new scale house/office.  There was a 
discussion on how we know we can expand services with the addition of vehicles and employees. 
The facility handled 180 tons per day when we were helping out the City of Manchester. 
 
Jim motioned to adjourn at 7:30, all in favor. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


